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May 27, 2009
The Honorable Dow Constantine
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E
Dear Councilmember Constantine:

I am pleased to transmit for King County Council review and approval an ordinance relating to public records and records retention, amending Ordinance 10698, and sections of King County Code Chapter 2.12.
The proposed amendment clarifies and makes technical changes to King County Code §2.12 in addition to adding new sections relating to the Public Records Act. Specifically, in response to the Attorney General’s Model Rules this proposed ordinance seeks to clarify the policies surrounding how public records requests are handled in King County. 
This amendment is a collaborative product from a team composed of the Clerk of the Council, King County Code Reviser, Records and Licensing Services Division, King County Public Disclosure Officer, and the Prosecuting Attorney’s Office.  The proposed ordinance was reviewed, commented on, and recommended for approval by the county’s Public Records Committee.

There is no cost associated with this proposed ordinance and I recommend your approval.

Should you have any questions please call Carolyn Ableman, Director, Records and Licensing Services Division at 206-296-3185.

Sincerely,

Kurt Triplett

King County Executive

Enclosures:

cc:
King County Councilmembers
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  Tom Bristow, Interim Chief of Staff




  Saroja Reddy, Policy Staff Director




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council




  Frank Abe, Communications Director


Bob Cowan, Director, Office of Management and Budget, OMB

James J. Buck, County Administrative Officer, Department of Executive Services 
(DES)


Carolyn Ableman, Director, Records and Licensing Services Division, DES

